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Workshop on  
“Specializations in MBA” 
 in collaboration with IBS 

MBA CELL 
Mata Sundri College, Delhi University 

MBA Cell of Mata Sundri College for Women (An initiative by IQAC) in collaboration with 

IBS conducted a workshop on " Specializations in MBA " on 17th October 2022 at 1:00 

P.M in Lab 5 of the college. Dr. (Prof.) Shubhangini Bhalla from IBS was invited to 

address the students about “Specializations in MBA”.  

The workshop started with felicitation of our honorable Principal Dr. (Prof.) Harpreet 

Kaur, Dr. (Prof.) Shubhangini Bhalla and Dr. Lokesh Kumar Gupta. Students were 

motivated by Lokesh Sir’s inspirational and thoughtful words. Shubhangini Bhalla 

started the workshop by giving a perfect preliminary knowledge which a student must 

possess before choosing the best option. She explained the relevance of choosing right 

specialization of student’s own interest. She explained all types of specializations and 

their scope in a student’s life. The students greatly participated and asked questions 

after the workshop. 

The workshop was a successful with huge participation giving insights about the career 

scope in all the fields of MBA. 

  

 

 


